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UPCOMING EVENTS: 

- Pancake Breakfast – There will be no breakfast in September. Our next pancake 

breakfast will be on Sunday, October 2nd, after the 8:30 and 10:00 Masses.   

- Pot-Luck Dinner – There will be no pot-luck dinner until October. 

- Our Regular Monthly Meeting – Will be on Tuesday, September 13th, at 8:00 PM, after 

Rosary for the Sick and Mass.  

- Our Parish Feast day Dinner – Saturday, September 24th. We Knights will be preparing 

and cooking the chicken and sausage for this great meal. The fun starts at 10:00 am. 

CATCHING UP: 

Grand Knight’s Report: 
Hello Brother Knights, 

I hope that you have had a great (though late) summer. I know I did, with having my Son’s family ( 3 

grandsons aged 2, 4 & 5) with us since the start of July, as they are returning to BC after 4 years away. 

Throw in a niece’s wedding in Alberta and family visiting from England and it’s been very busy but 

exhilarating.  

September is right next door (like tomorrow!) and it is time to return to Knight’s business. First I want to 

thank all who helped out our last fraternal year to make it another success. And to all of last years executive, 

for without you we would not function as a council, thank you for your support. To Brothers Brian and 

Zvonko, thanks for your service on the executive. As for all who are active in our pot-luck, pancake 

breakfast, BBQs, community events, school committees and special projects, a  heartfelt thank you for your 

hard work and  leadership .  To the new executive, we welcome Enrico Garrone who moves from Deputy 

Grand Knight to Treasurer and Warner Fernanades as our new Inside Guard.  

October will bring with it the beginning of Charity Appeal. This kicks of on October 4
th
. We have 3 weeks 

confirmed in the malls and 2 pending. Will let you know when we have everything in place. 

We are going to try communicating via our website this year. For those of you who that look at our website 

periodically you will notice that Brother Chad Ciavarro has been busy this summer updating our site with 

interesting info. Be sure to go to the “Activities” page for an up to date listing of what we have planned. 

Thanks Brother Chad for all your work on this. 

I look forward to fraternal year 2011 – 2012. 

 

Vivat Jesus - Gary Jeannotte GK 

 

 

Calendar of Events:  
• Sept. 13th. – Our first regular meeting of this Fraternal year. There will be the swearing in of                                     

Officers. 
• Sept. 24th. – Parish Feast Day. We Knights will be manning the BBQ. 
• Oct.?,       - Charity Appeal sales will start in a mall near you. Details to come later. 
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 REMEMBER TO KEEP IN YOUR PRAYERS:  
   

Kay Blair; Al Boire; Dr. Walter & Jean Kazun; Pat and Eileen Cassidy;   

Mary Glavin;  Leo Gaucher; Stan March; Tom, Pat, Jamie & Paul 

McCloskey; Anne Whittey; Mary Klikach; Kenneth Klikach; Lucy 

Luterbach; Peggy MacDonald; Gordon Zelko; Pat Welsh; Brian Ennis’s 

Brother Tony; Fathers Basil Foote, Stan Frytek, Thoai Le, and Bill 

Somerville. 

 

 

MARY, HEALTH OF THE SICK; PRAY FOR US 

 

                                                          

 


